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Tyler and Amber:

I did this as a preliminary draft because the current disclosure requirements apply at
the time of the sale of the dog and I was unsure how to fit this in.

Please let me know what you think.

Rebecca C. Tradewell
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7290
E−mail:  becky.tradewell@legis.wisconsin.gov


